ASSOCIATION OF MALAYSIAN HAULIERS

ROS NO 1383
Date : 17th March 2020
To : All Our Valued Customers
From : The Secretariat office AMH

CC: LPK, SFFLA, SAM, FMM, W.PORT, N.PORT

Subject : Re: Control Movement Order Covid 19 for the container haulage sector.

Dear valued customers,

Kindly be informed, that the Government yesterday has made an official announcement relating
to the control movement order under the COVID 19 issue. The Association stand on the issue is
container haulage falls under the essential categories under the transportation and Ports sector
thus hauliers will serve their customers as per our usual business practice.

The Association also believed that others in the logistics chain network should also falls under the
category. However we also expect the closure of certain Government and Private sector offices
during the above stated period. The council members foresee some players in the logistics chain
network such as the manufacturers, depots , forwarders etc to either minimize their operation or
close down during this period and expect the haulage sector to be affected in terms of its
deliveries commitment during this critical period. In such event hauliers will not be liable for any
delays for the deliveries and collection of the containers. The Association also foresee instances
where there might be very much less movement during this critical period which will eventually
lead to hauliers to reschedule their operation portfolio to a smaller scale basis.

In view of all the above development, the Association also wishes to inform all our valued
customers that hauliers will not accept any claim charge for demurrage,
storage,removal,detention,SSR and any other charges incurred between the above stated period
i.e from18"™ March 2020 till 31* March 202

Kindly be guided accordingly.

Thank you.

Yours faithfully

Moht Hanf Abf} Ghani
Executive §ecretary

No 88-B2, Lebuh Beringin 42000 Pelabuhan Klang,
Selangor Darul Ehsan
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